
 

 

 

‘National Deworming Campaign’ 2024 

Classes Nursery- V 

SPS/691 /2024                          22nd November, 2024 

 

Dear Parent 

 

The second round of National Deworming Campaign, under the guidance of the Directorate 

of Family Welfare, GNCTD, is scheduled to take place throughout India from 18th to 23rd 
November, 2024. The campaign involves the administration of a single, age-appropriate dose 
of Albendazole to all children & adolescents in the age group of 1-19 years.  
 
Infection with worms is known to cause a high rate of anaemia in children between the ages 
of 6 months and 59 months, followed by a similar prevalence in adolescent girls and boys, 
resulting in significant consequences in terms of reduced cognitive and physical development.  
Following directions provided by the Ministry of Health & Directorate of Education, a 

deworming drive (distribution of tablets) will be conducted at the school on 23rd November, 

2024. A single age-appropriate dose of Albendazole (chewable tablets), made available by the 

Government free of cost, will be available at the school, for collection by the parent, as per 

the schedule shared below for collection by the parent to facilitate its administration. 

 

Class Date & Time Venue 

Nursery- V 23rd November,2024 
 
11:00 a.m. -12:00 noon 

Counter at Gate No. 5 

 

Parents are requested to collect the tablet for administering to their ward. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Priyanka Barara 

Principal 

 

SALWAN PUBLIC SCHOOL, RAJENDRA NAGAR 

 
PT. GIRDHARI LAL SALWAN MARG, RAJENDRA NAGAR, NEW DELHI-110060 

T: +91-8800593456 / 011-49254500 / 01 | E: SPS@SALWANSCHOOLS.COM 

 


